

HVERFORD SOCCER CLUB MONTHLY BOARD MEETING

Wednesday, June 20, 2012 MINUTES

In attendance: Jonathan Donley, Bob Burd, Mike Posencheg, Monica Durfee, Pat Lacey, Jorge Severini, Ed Marco, Tom Longo

Absent: Steve Roper, Bill Bradley, Greg Wiedeman, John Whitaker

Also present: Randi Conway

Meeting begins at 8:00 pm

Minutes approved from 5/16/12

1. Reports

A. Administration (Ed Marco)

- Drop Michael/Pete from database
- Randi added to webmaster email

B. Intramural (Tom Longo)

- Can we check the number of players registered?
- Financial aid applications (two)
- Tom to set up a meeting for intramural personnel
- Is Tops Soccer player number capped?
- Signs (lawn) for registration.

2. Old Business

A. Policies and procedures changes

B. Set up standards for coaches, players and parents

C. Protest & Appeals

- Discussed current email against a certain coach
- Set guidelines for the club
- Make sure the person filing is in good standing
-

3. Website (Randi Conway)

A. Demisphere

- Met with Demisphere representative (Greg)

- Set up new website
- Less drop down options make it flow smoothly
- Colors for the website? Red & Black
- Make the website less serious and slightly more kid-friendly
- Eliminate some information and concentrate on the most searched/viewed items

B. Questions

- Will Randi handle all changes/updates?
 - Depends on how TeamSnap works out
- Randi will add links for schedules for travel & intramural

B. We need to ask if Team Snap can transfer current teams over to new accounts

C. Send email out looking for webmaster and Club web info manager

4. Reports

A. Travel (Bob Burd)

- The tryouts went very well
- Baffa Protest
 - Tom L. will call
 - Coach did not violate the code of conduct
- Travel Registration
 - Registration button needs to be put up
 - \$225 in place for this year's fee
 - Check the dates on the travel registration page

B. Schedule (Mike)

- 15-20 teams have set times already
- Some fall permits have been submitted
- Chatham Park field is lost
- The middle school fields are back

C. Fields (Bob Burd)

- Has a meeting with the school district this week
- There are still issues at the Reserve with the township
- The Recreation Center is now open-possible indoor?
- Coerver moved to high due to financial issues
- New goals have been ordered and are waiting for shipping destination

D. Registrar (Monica Durfee)

- Chris Wolf is handling the boys' registration
- Monica Durfee is handling the girls' registration

- Intramural numbers and teams will be ready for the July meeting once everyone is registered

E. Budget (Jonathan Donley)

- Need to schedule a separate meeting for budget issues
- Late July possibly?

F. Club Administration

- Get someone in place prior to the fall season
-Chris Wolf possibly?
- Start with sponsorship and special events
- Determine the pay at the budget meeting

5. New Business

- A. Change the meeting start time to 8:00pm?

Motion passed to new meeting start time of 8:00 pm

- B. Jonathan Donley is not running again for President of the club

Meeting adjourned at 9:21 pm